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SCHOOLS AND DISTRICT OFFICE TO CLOSE FOR THANKSGIVING  
Annual Holiday Recess Begins Friday Afternoon  
 

The annual Thanksgiving recess at Peru Central School District begins next week. Students 

will have a full day of classes on Monday, November 23rd. Parent teacher conferences 

will begin Monday evening. Those parent teacher conferences will continue through mid-

day Tuesday, November 24th.  

 

Thanksgiving recess for students at Peru Central is Tuesday, November 24th through 

Sunday, November 29th. Schools will re-open on Monday morning, November 30th for a 

full day of classes. 

 

The Board of Education and Superintendent of Schools A. Paul Scott offer their 

best wishes for the Thanksgiving holiday to students, staff and all residents of the 

Peru Central School District. Various reports and updates are available on Peru 

Central’s Web site at www.perucsd.org.    


